
 
AVALON’S NEWS & EVENTS 

October 2, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
TERRY FOX RUN – So proud of all our students who fundraised and ran the Terry Fox Run on 
Wednesday, September 30th!!  We are ecstatic to let you know we crushed last year’s fundraising of 
$1,200.00!!  This year our school raised $1,371.00!!  Way to go!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
SURGERY – Mr. Savenye had a successful surgery and is home recovering.  He will be gone another 
week (as per doctor’s orders) and we hope to see him after Thanksgiving! On a related health note, the 
office will be closed as Mrs. M. (Secretary) will be away on Monday for a medical appointment down 
island.  The phone will be forwarded to the school cell, and Mr. Savenye will be able to help answer 
your questions.  If you ring the door bell and no one is able to answer, please knock on Mr. Savenye’s 
door to the right and Olivia can assist you. 
 
 
 
 
PE Shirts – Last call on PE shirts!!  If your child(ren) need PE shirts, please either email or call the 
office as soon as possible to get your order in.  We only order once a year! 
 
 
 
HOT LUNCH – We are happy to let you know that Hot Lunch will be starting on Thursday, October 8th!  
Each hot lunch is $5.00.  Seconds is $1.00.  To pay for the year is $75.00.  On our website: 
www.aacaph.ca under the “Hot Lunch” section you can find an order form.  Please fill this in if your child 
is interested in any hot lunch as it serves us with how many servings are needed for each meal!  Thank 
you! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
HEALTH CHECK FORMS – As it is a new month Health Check Forms need to be turned into the office 
ASAP!  There are a large number of students who do not have this form turned in.  Please have this 
done by Monday, October 5th! 

http://www.aacaph.ca/

